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Welcome to Bosshardt & Marzek Plastic Surgery Associates

We want to tell you how much we look forward to your visit. We are proud of our practice, which 
we believe is second to none in terms of service in all of Central Florida.

Drs. Bosshardt & Marzek are both certifi ed by the American Board of Plastic Surgery, and have 
more than 30 years of experience between them in the fi eld of plastic surgery. Our ambulatory 
surgery suite is unique in Central Florida, in meeting both state and federal standards for licensure 
and accreditation.

Our doctors perform both cosmetic and reconstructive plastic surgery. In addition to cosmetic 
procedures such as facelift, eye rejuvenation, breast lift and augmentation, body contouring and 
LifeSculpt laser assisted liposuction, among others; they perform reconstructive surgery such as 
skin cancer removal, elective and emergency hand surgery, repair of complex lacerations of the 
face and body, burn care, resonstruction following breast cancer, and much more. You can see that 
plastic surgery is one of the broadest of all surgical specialties, and why the training and surgical 
experience of your doctor is so important!

In addition to the many surgical procedures performed by the doctors, our practice offers Botox, 
fi llers such as Juvederm and Radiesse, Palomar StarLux laser or pulsed CO2 laser and chemical peels, 
to alleviate moderate to deep facial wrinkling, stretch marks, scars, and abnormal pigmentation.

Your welcome packet includes a brochure, which profi les the doctors and the practice. For more 
information visit www.bosshardtandmarzek.com.

If you fi nd that you are unable to keep your appointment for any reason, please call us at 
352-742-0079 and let us know. By doing this, we can reschedule you for a future date and make 
your unused time available to other patients. If you are running more than 15 minutes late, please 
advise us; it may be necessary to reschedule your appointment. The doctors try to be as punctual as 
possible and want to give you as much time as needed for your consultation. Please understand that 
the very nature of Plastic Surgery often deals with emergencies, and at times we may run behind on 
our scheduled appointments, if emergencies must be addressed.

Finally, there is a map enclosed that will direct you to our offi ce which is located right off US 
  ssorca detacol ,atainuJ ekaL no gnidliub lacideM edisekaL eht ni era eW .seravaT ni 144 yawhgiH

Highway 441 from the Southwest corner of the Florida Hospital Waterman campus. We are the big 
building with the green roof, so you can’t miss us!

See you soon,

Amy Jensen
Patient Care Coordinator


